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 12 July 2022  

Dear Dominic 

Access to justice: Summary of engagement  

In December last year, as part of our remit in relation to justice matters, the Senedd’s Citizen 

Engagement Team undertook some focus groups and a series of one-to-one interviews with legal 

practitioners and litigants in person in order to gain a better understanding of their experiences of 

access to justice in Wales.  

On 30 June, we published a summary of the outcome of that work. We would welcome any 

observations you have on the views contained in this summary by 9 September 2022, in advance of 

Lord Bellamy’s appearance before the Committee on 19 September.  

I am copying this letter to the Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Justice, Lord Bellamy QC.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Rt Hon. Dominic Raab MP  

Deputy Prime Minister, Lord Chancellor and 

Secretary of State for Justice 

 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s126786/Access%20to%20justice%20Summary%20of%20engagement%20-%20June%202022.pdf

